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Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have recently been receiving 

complaints from our neighbours 

concerning irresponsible parking.  If 

you have to park near to the school 

please be aware of the driveways and 

do not park across them.  We have had 

instances of residents being unable to 

access their drives due to parked cars.  

This has been passed on to the police. 

Parents of Featherstone Wood 

The PofFW Summer Fair is 

approaching fast.  They would 

welcome any help from parents on the 

day.  If you could spare some time to 

pop along and help you would be most 

welcome. 

Each class will be putting on a 

performance which they have been 

practising.  All pupils will be expected 

to attend on the day. 

Below is a timetable of events:- 

11.30  -  Year 1 

11.45  -  Karate 

12.00  -  Year 2 

12.15  -  Years 3 & 4 

12.30  -  Photographs 

12.45  -  Little Performers 

13.00  -  Year 5 

13.15  -  Year 6 

 

 

 

 

13.30  -  Early Years/Photographs 

13.45  -  Raffle 

There are many other attractions 

including a petting zoo and train 

rides. 

The PofFW have worked so hard to 

ensure that the School Fair is fun and 

enjoyable so please do come along and 

show your support.  Relatives and 

friends are more than welcome too! 

School Council 

The School Council are running a 

tombola at the School Fair and would 

like to thank everyone for the empty 

jars sent into school.  They now have 

enough empty jars but would welcome 

some filled ones! 

Healthy Eating 

As part of the school’s healthy eating 

policy, children may bring a healthy 

snack into school for morning break.  

Please do not provide your child with 

sweets/chocolate bars as these are not 

permitted. 

Book Bags 

All children throughout the school are 

expected to have a school book bag in 

which to keep their school books.  The 

book bags can be purchased from the 

School Office at a cost of £4.50.  PE 

bags are also available at £4.00 each. 



Attendance 

The winners of this week’s Attendance 

trophy are Year 1 with 98.1%.  Well done 

everyone. 

                               

 

Star Learners 

We are very proud of our Star Learners 

who, this week, are:- 

Reception  -  Tia Main 
Year 1  -  Shawn Saunderson 
Year 2  -  Billii-Mae Donovan 
Year 3  -  Damien Brunsden 
Year 5  -  Keyarna Johnson 
Year 6  -  Thomas Murphy 
 
 
Word of the Week 

The word of the week is once again 

‘Inquisitive’.  An extra challenge this week 

is for the children to do it the old fashioned 

way and look in a dictionary!  All entries 

should be placed in the white box in the 

interactive area. 

Shephall Fete 

Shephall Fete is being held on Saturday, 4th 

July, 1.15 – 4.15.  There will be cheerleading, 

singing, a magician and the Army Cadets. 

 
Dates for your Diary 
 
Academic Year 2014/15:   

2nd July  -  Music Celebration 11.00 am 

3rd July - Sports Day – 9.15 – 12.00 followed 

by family picnic until 1.00 pm 

8th – 15th July  -  Scholastic Book Fair 
   3.15 – 3.45 p.m 

8th July  - KS2 Production – 1.30 and    5.30 

9th July - Transition Day/Meet the 
                    Teacher  
 
10th July – Year 6 Gosling Stadium Trip 
                        
11th July - Summer Fair 

15th – 17h July -  Y5/6 PGL Trip to    
Marchant Hill 
 

21st July - Term ends 2.00 p.m. 

22nd July - Occasional  

Academic Year  2015/16: 

2nd September  -  Inset Day 

3rd September  -  Inset Day 

4th September  -  Return to school 

26th – 30th October – Half Term 

18th December – School finishes 

21st December – 31st December – Christmas 

break 

1st January – Bank holiday 

4th January – Inset Day 

5th January – School resumes 

15th to 19th February – Half Term 

25th March – Good Friday 

28th March – Easter Monday 

4th to 15th April – Easter Break 

2nd May – Bank Holiday 

30th May – Bank Holiday 

31st May to 3rd June – Half Term 

22nd July – Summer Term finishes 

 
Louise Shuttleworth 
Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

  


